
Lamar University Staff Senate  
November 11, 2008   Call to Order 

President
much traffic between the dorms now to open any through roads. 

Mr. Ferguson responded to the concern with pay differences between campuses for the same job title.  He 
said they use CUPA survey to compare budget, enrollment, staff/faculty ratio, and comparison in the southern region. It’s hard to compare individual 



Issues Committee:   
 None 

   
  Nominations Committee: 

None 
   

Staff Awards Committee: 
None 

 
V.        Unfinished Business   

None 
 
VI. New Business 

 Stephanie Simmons raised an issue about how departments are notified when a student has passed away.  A 



PLEASE POST  PLEASE POST  PLEASE POST 
 

OPEN MEETING  
 

LAMAR UNIVE RSITY 
STAFF SENATE MEETING  

 
December 9, 2008 

10:00 A.M. 
 Gray Library 8th Floor 

 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER 
 
II.   ROLL CALL  
 
III.  APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
IV.  COMMITTEE REPORTS  
 
V. UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
VI.  NEW BUSINESS 
 
VII.  GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 
VIII.  ADJOURNMENT  


